
 

 

Board of Selectmen & School Board Joint Subcommittee 

6 Holland Street 

Moultonborough, NH  03254 

 

Minutes 

 

January 15, 2015 

 

Present:  Board: Paul Punturieri, Richard Brown and Lauren Lavoie Sturgeon 

    Public: Nancy Wright 

 

Meeting started at 9:15 a.m. 

 

 Lauren Lavoie Sturgeon reported that O’Sullivan Flooring is the company that refinishes 

the gym floors at the school.  Per O’Sullivan Flooring the facility needs to be shut down 

for a 6 day minimum for basketball use. A week for the use of bleachers and the time 

would need to be extended if there is high humidity. 

 Nancy Wright asked if we could get a floor covering to protect the floors. 

 We reviewed some of the gym usage. 

 How many kids are in the programs?  

 Paul Punturieri suggested asking Donna Kuethe to come to the next meeting to answer 

some questions. 

 We talked about how we could support the “Marketing” of our Town. 

 Richard Brown said he wanted to know if there were any scheduled events for the school 

in the summer. 

 

10:10 a.m., Richard Brown made a motion to adjourn.  Paul Punturieri seconded the motion. 

 


